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Constituent concern regarding fireworks within neighborhood and City.

Issue/Request:
Mr. Marc Solomon, resident in the Parkwood at Stoney Creek subdivision has requested to present
information and concerns to the Community Economic and Development Committee (CEDC) with regard to
the use of fireworks within his neighborhood in July of 2018.  Attached to this packet is information Mr.
Solomon has requested be provided to the CEDC in advance of the meeting.

Background:
Each year the City receives concerns regarding the use of fireworks and from time to time citizens bring
forward their concerns to the Mayor and Council as well as City staff.  Mr. Solomon has requested to present
his concerns to the City and Mayor Pro Tem Lopez assigned this matter to the Community and Economic
Development Committee for consideration.

Also attached to this packet are the current regulations regarding the possession, manufacture, storage, sale,
handling and use of fireworks within the City of Lee's Summit.  Staff will be prepared to provide additional
information and discuss this matter with the Committee after Mr. Solomon presents his concerns.

Mr. Marc Solomon, resident of Parkwood at Stoney Creek
City staff
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